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Exciting News!
On Friday 15th February we are having a visit from the Midlands Air Ambulance Service. We are having a special mufti day to celebrate and to help fund-raise for this special charity. We are asking for a donation of a silver coin and the children can wear their own clothes on Friday- preferably wearing something red to show the colour of the air ambulance. 
We are having a special assembly with the visitors and some of the children will have the chance to visit a special “pod” which is a replica of the helicopter cabin. 
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The Midlands Air Ambulance charity needs to raise £9 million a year to keep the three air ambulances operational as each life-saving mission costs around £2,500 and as the charity receives no Government or National Lottery funding, it relies heavily on the public and local businesses. We hope our special Mufti day will help raise funds towards a life-saving mission. 
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During the spring term all of our Year 5 pupils have received a full day’s first aid training from St John’s Ambulance. This was funded by the HSA. 
The children learnt about how to assess a casualty, how to administer basic first aid and lots of fun was had learning how to use a bandage!! 
A big thank you to the St John’s Ambulance for running the special workshops and of course- a big thank you to the HSA for funding the sessions each year. 
On Thursday 7th February, Year 6 took part in a special discussion on the use of plastic carrier bags as part of a Pupils 2 Parliament programme. All the children’s views were collected and will be reported back to the Government as part of this initiative. 
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Finally, 
We are really proud of our Year 3 & Year 4 Maths team who took part in the inter-school maths competition where schools from across the area competed against each other in a challenging heat. There were 6 rounds of different maths challenges altogether and although we missed out on a place in the final- we were very close! Well done to Savannah, Florence, Violet, Bailey, Joe and George. You might like to try this question at home…

Can you make 24 using all the digits 5, 8 , 8 and 9 with any operations eg +, -, x, ÷
Headteacher: Mrs. A. Hannaway
The Broadway, Norton, Stourbridge, West Midlands, DY8 3HL
01384 818600   www.gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk
image40.jpeg
Stiohn €89




image1.png




image2.png




image3.jpeg




image4.jpeg
Stiohn €89




